
December 21, 2009

Curt Huttsell
Navajo Communications Company
1387 West 2250 South
Woods Cross, UT  84087

RE: Tariff NCC-09-06 Docket No. 09-050-T05 The purpose of this filing is to include
exchange maps for Halchita, Montezuma
Creek and Monument Valley in compliance
with the Public Service Commission of
Utah.

Dear Mr. Huttsell:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your
Advice Letter No. NCC-09-06 dated November 25, 2009.

The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of December 28, 2009,
have hereby been approved by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
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